
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY: THURSDAY 7TH MARCH 2024 

 
To celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 7th March 2024 we are inviting Year 7 students 

to come to school dressed as their favourite book characters.  

 

We will also be offering a free book event in the Library at lunch time, and a poet, Jayda David, 

will be working with selected Year 7 and 8 students the following day. Dressing up is a brilliant 

way of celebrating the power and enjoyment of reading and we hope your child is keen to 

take part. A variety of prizes, including £10 Amazon vouchers, will be awarded to the best 

and most inventive costumes.  

 

Please note that students should not attend school in casual clothing, including tracksuits or 

football kits.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Ms J Walton  

Librarian and English Teacher   


